
Are you 
worried about 
a child? 

If you are worried or concerned about a child or 
young person we want you to contact us. 

Call us in confidence on 0161 603 4500 or

email worriedaboutachild@salford.gov.uk


If a child is in immediate danger of being harmed or is home 
alone call the police on 999. 

Salford Safeguarding 
Children Board 

Keeping children safe    IN Salford



